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VPD Report Number:  17-08226  Date/Time Occurred: 1/31/2017      0022 hours 

Type of Incident: Criminal Threats Arrests  

 

Location: Redwood High School  

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

NA 

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Male Juvenile  15 Yes 

2. Male Juvenile 14 Yes 

3.                   

 

 

Details:   On the listed date and time, Visalia Police Department patrol officers responded to a residence in Visalia 

regarding a possible threats report. Officers learned (2) male juveniles had made threats of gun violence towards 

Redwood High School via the social media app SnapChat. Detectives from the Violent Crimes Unit responded and took 

over the investigation. At approx. 0500 this morning, detectives located both juveniles at their residence and took them 

into custody without incident. Both were booked into Juvenile Hall. Visalia Unified School District staff was notified and 

is assisting with this investigation.  

           

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: VPD Patrol /Violent Crimes Unit Supervisor:  Sgt. D. Maurice 
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